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2023/24 甲類通告第 E013 號 

6th October, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

Territory-wide Inter-school National Security Knowledge Challenge 

 In order to raise students’ awareness in maintain the national safety and strength their understanding towards 

the Constitution, the Basic Law, and the National Security Law, your child(ren) is invited to participate in the 

Territory-wide Inter-school National Security Knowledge Challenge (Preliminary Round) jointly held by the 

Department of Justice, the Education Bureau, the Security Bureau, and Hong Kong Shine Tak Foundation (善德

基金會). Details of the preliminary round are as follows:  

 

Target Group of Preliminary Round Primary 1 to 6 students 

Date of Preliminary Round From now on to 16th October, 2023 

Format of Preliminary Round 

Students enter the following link or scan the QR code on the right to 

participate in the online competition.  

https://www.edcity.hk/national-security/pri  

(Enter the website and use the student account of 

 HKEdCity to log-in and join the competition. ) 

Details and Rules of the Competition Please turn over the page to read the relevant details. 

 
To cultivate the self-study ability of students, enrich their learning journey and improve the accuracy of 

student answering competition questions and their sense of success at the same time, please encourage your 

child(ren) to participate in the competition actively. Also, guide them to scan the QR code of the reference 

information below and read the content carefully.  

 

Audio story picture book “National Safety, We 

should Know” 

 

Audio story picture book “Our National Flag, 

National Anthem and Regional Flag” 

 

Exhibition of 3rd Anniversary of announcing “The 

National Security Law” 

 

 

For enquiries, please contact Ms. WONG Cho Yi. 

 

 

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching  

Headmistress 

https://www.edcity.hk/national-security/pri
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Territory-wide Inter-school National Security Knowledge Challenge 

 

Rules of the competition:  

1. This competition is divided into primary school level and secondary school level. After enter the competition 

website, students should select “Primary School” and then “Fuk Wing Street Government Primary School” 

for the preliminary round of the competition.  

2. Participates must use the student account of HKEdCity to login for the competition.  

3. Participates need to answer 20 questions, including video questions and question-and-answer questions. The 

time limit will be 10 minutes.  

4. Each participant can attend the preliminary round of the competition once only. If students attend the 

competition more than one time, he/she will be disqualified.  

5. All competition questions are subject to the organizer’s answers, and participants are not allowed to object. 

6. Students who advance from the preliminary round will be invited to participate in face-to-face competition 

(including team competitions and individual competitions).  

7. The organizer reserves the right to amend the competition format according to the actual circumstances 

without prior notice. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP             2023/24 甲類通告第 E013 號 

 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

Territory-wide Inter-school National Security Knowledge Challenge 

  I have read through Type-A Notice, No. E013 and understood the corresponding content. 

 

    
Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:                                     

 Parent Name: _____________________________ 

 

Date: _____ of October, 2023 

 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 

original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 


